From: David and Donna Killebrew <dkillebrew(@juno.com>

Sent: Saturday, March 20, 2021 12:18:48 PM
To: Warren Petersen <wpetersen@azleg.gov>
Subject: November 2020 Maricopa Count Election Recount
Name David and Donna Killebrew
Email dkillebrew(@juno.com
Phone 4808321968

Subject: November 2020 Maricopa Count Election Recount

Comments:

It is vitally important that a forensic audit and recount of the November 3, 2020 national and statewide election
ballot in Maricopa County be done so that there is no question about the results. I feel that the best person(s) to
do this would be either Jovan Sutton Pulitzer and his team or Matt Braynard and his group at the Amistad
Project. This will probably be last chance to determine the validity of the 2020 election in Arizona. Please be
diligent in this process.
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